

12 March, 2021

Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Government's latest announcement, the Club will be taking the following precautionary measures with effect from today, 12 March until further notice:

 According to the latest directions under Cap. 599F, any person within a fitness centre is required to wear a mask at all times, except when having a shower or consuming food/drink at a table in catering premises. Other requirements currently applicable to fitness centres remain unchanged.

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as required.

Other vigilance measures implemented previously such as temperature screening, wearing of face masks (except when consuming food or drink) and maintaining social distancing at least 1.5 metre apart from others are still in place. Per Government mandate, members/guests must use the 'LeaveHomeSafe' app, or register their names, contact numbers and the dates and times of their visits before entering the Club. Members are recommended to register and fill out a Travel and Health Declaration Form for their guests in advance.

The Management has been directed to enforce all precautionary measures strictly and to take necessary disciplinary measures against non-compliance. Any member found not to be abiding by these restrictions that are for the benefit of our membership and staff, will be called to the General Committee for review. We do apologise for any inconvenience these precautionary measures may cause.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397-4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Club Management

